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13" November 2021

Notice
Dear Third Year Students,

Your SEMESTER IV result was declared on 27" September 2021. This
comes as a final reminder to you if you have any queries related to
your SEM 1V result kindly mail us on covidquerylaw@dypatil.edu if
we do not receive any queries in next 3 days we will start printing
your mark sheets and once your mark sheets get printed no changes
will be done on mark sheets.
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